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Please distribute this memo to the Pathways Committee

From: Chris Williams <cwilliams@salisburyct.us>
To: fenbois@aol.com <fenbois@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 at 01:38:07 PM EDT
Subject: Re: Please distribute this memo to the Pathways Committee

Doctor Kelmens, 
The Pathways Committee “Strategic Plan” was given to Abby in a map form and was also given to the Consultants,
as we on the Salisbury Pathways Committee definitely want to work together and in harmony with Planning and
Zoning for a safe Pedestrian access to all parts of our town. This is a screen shot of some of the materials given
Abby.
ChrisW





Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 27, 2024, at 1:14 PM, fenbois@aol.com wrote:

Hi Chris:

Your comment letter specifically references a strategic plan.   I am well aware
of the TRIP grant meeting.  We approved it despite it not meeting all the
requirement of the 8-24 review.  My goal is to incorporate any strategic plan
document that your committee may have so it becomes consistent with the
POCD and we don't run into the issues we had with the TRIP grant proposal.  I
suggest that you consult with Abby about this.  

Michael

On Friday, September 27, 2024 at 12:58:17 PM EDT, Chris Williams <cwilliams@salisburyct.us>
wrote:

Dear Planning and Zoning Commission/ Land  Use Office

The Pathways Committee attended a 824 hearing on March 20, 2023 Planning and Zoning
meeting about a preliminary approval for a TRIP grant application. Before that meeting Abby
Conroy was given information and a map of our planed projects, these were even discussed at
the Planning and Zoning 824 meeting. Also at the meeting hosted by Planning and Zoning at the
Town Grove informational meeting these project were brought up to the Consultants. Our
Committee Secretary even e-mailed the consultants this information. 



The Salisbury Pathways Committee minutes for March 13, 2023 shows all documents that were
given to the Land Use Office and hopefully if was forwarded to Planning and Zoning Commission
for their review. 
Thank you for your attention to this subject.
Chris Williams 
Chairman Salisbury Pathways Committee

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 27, 2024, at 12:32 PM, fenbois@aol.com wrote:

Miles:  Please put in the correspondences for the POCD--if you can I
would put it following the Pathways letter.  Thanks--Michael
<Pathways Memo.docx>



To: Chris Williams, Chair Salisbury Pathways Committee 

From: Michael Klemens, Chair Salisbury Planning and Zoning Commission 

Date: September 27th 2024 

In RE: Your letter of September 25, 2024 in concerning the Draft 2024 POCD 

Dear Chair Williams and Members of the Salisbury Pathways Committee 

Thank you for your comments which I reviewed with our Land Use Director.  We were able to 

successfully address and integrate some of your concerns, but we would ask your assistance in providing 

us with a copy of the 2014 Pathways Strategic Plan.  We searched on-line Town documents and 

reviewed your minutes of 2014 and 2015 and even beyond.  While there is a lot of discussion of various 

proposed projects and ideas in those minutes, we couldn’t find a specific consolidated strategic plan 

that we can refer to and cite in the POCD. 

Thank you for any assistance you could provide. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


